
 

Greenwin Inc. is pleased to announce our participation in The 
Learning Partnership’s national Take Our Kids to Work 

program on Wednesday November 7, 2012. 
 For students, it’s more than just a fun day. It’s an opportunity to: 

• Understand the importance of staying in school by learning first-hand what skills are required in today’s 
workplace. 

• Develop an appreciation for their parents’ careers and roles in supporting their families. 
• Start exploring career options in a practical way and gain a better understanding of just how many career 

choices are open to them. 

Take Our Kids to Work illustrates the importance of education, skills development and 
training, while giving students the opportunity to experience the world of work and the 
variety of career opportunities that await them. We hope you will participate by bringing 
your Grade 9 student to work with you on that day! 
 

www.greenwin.ca 

Email Jenny at 
jaffe@greenwin.ca 
with student 
names by  
October 24th 
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